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Statement by Attorney General Jeff Sessions on Unanimous Supreme Court
Decision

Attorney General Jeff Sessions today issued the following statement after the unanimous decision by the Supreme
Court of the United States to review the lower courts’ decisions on the President’s executive order:

“I am pleased that the Supreme Court has decided to hear this case and the Department of Justice looks forward to
arguing on behalf of the President and his constitutional duty to protect the national security of the United States.

“We have seen far too often in recent months that the threat to our national security is real and becoming increasingly
dangerous. Groups like ISIS and al Qaeda seek to sow chaos and destruction in our country, and often operate from
war-torn and failed countries while leading their global terror network. It is crucial that we properly vet those seeking to
come to America from these locations, and failing to do so puts us all in danger.

“Today’s order is also an important step towards restoring the separation of powers between the branches of the federal
government. The Court’s decision recognizes that the Executive has the responsibility to protect the safety and security
of the American people under the Constitution of the United States and its laws. The judiciary serves, pursuant to their
oath, under the same Constitution and these same laws. This case raises profound questions about the proper balance
of these constitutional powers, and we are eager to advance our views on these important issues.

“Through Article II of the Constitution, the founders of our country vested the Executive Branch with a great
responsibility: to ensure the national security of our country. I am committed to defending the President's ability to
exercise that responsibility and the Department of Justice is confident that the United States Supreme Court will uphold
this constitutional and necessary executive order.”
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